
 

 

 

Dear J. Michael Blumer, 
 
  Wishing you and your family a  
  Merry Christmas and all the best 
  for the new year. 
  Thank you for giving us the wonderful 
  opportunity to experience your first  
  novel and for all of your time and effort. 
  We looking forward to reading your  
  second book in 2007!  
 
  Best wishes from Fiona, Melissa, Tami, 
  “The Book Factory” and all of the parents 
   


